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MINUTES OF SYNOD.

The Minutes of Synod have been forwarded for all the congregations in
the Church. Parcels for the congregations in the Presbytery of Montreal
have been sent to Rev. A. Young, Montreal,-for those iii Presbytery .of
Ottawa, to Rev. W. Moore, Ottawa, and Rev. S. C. Fraser, White Lake,
-for those in Presbytery of Brockville, to Rev. W. Ferrie, Brockville,-
for those in Presbytery of Kingston, to Rev. T. S. Chambers,-for those
in Presbytery of Cobourg, to Rev. D. Waters, Port Hope,-for those in
Presbytery of Ontario, to Rev. J. R. Scott, Whitby,-for those in Pres-
bytery of Guelph, to Rev. J. Middlermiss, Elora,-for those in Presbytery
of Hamilton, to Donald MeLennan, Esq., Book-seller,-for those in Pres-
bytery of Paris, to Rev. W. Cochrane, Brantford,-for those in Presby-
tery of London, to Mr. W. Clark, London,--for those in Presbytery of
Stratford, to Rev. W. Doak, Avonton,-for those in Presbytery of Huron,
to Rev. A. D. McDonald, Clinton,-for those in Presbytery of Grey, to
Rev. W. Park, Durham.

It is hoped that parties who receive packages of Minutes will endeavour
to forward them to the several congregations as soon as possible.

Ministers in the Presbytery of Toronto will receive their parcels of min-
utes at the first meeting of Presbytery.

TRE RECENT MEETING OF SYNOD.

In our last number we were unable to make any remarks on the pro-
ceedings of the late Synod. Our readers will have seen reports of the
proceedings, and will have formed their own opinions with reference to
them, so that it is of less consequence now to dwell upon the subject. We
take the opportunity, however, of very briefly referring to the late meet-
ing aud its proceedings.

Many things in connexion with the recent Synod cannot be regarded
but as very gratifying and encouraging. The number in attendance was
more than usually large. The increase of the ministry and the general
prosperity of the church, financially and otherwise, as reported by the
Committees on Statistics and Finance, were such as to call forth our
deepest gratitude. The spirit which prevailed, notwithstanding various
subjects of a delicate and perhaps somnewhat irritating character, was
excellent. We have reason to thank God for all this. The results will,
we trust, through the over-ruling powdr of God, be for good to the church
in coming years.

The interest connected with the meeting of Synod, (and vie must say
we have never seen so much interest in the proceedings of our Supreme


